SOAR
Dec. 11, 2018
1:30 p.m.

The meeting was called to order by President Jerry Redington and the Pledge of Allegiance was recited.
All officers were present. The minutes of the November meeting were approved as read.

The Treasurer gave her report. Next month dues will be collected for 2019. A check was written for
$900 to the Salvation Army for the Christmas toys. Most of the money came from the gate drop at the
Titan plant. Donated toys and the check will be delivered after the meeting. Thanks to all who donated.

Susan Walt read a thank you note from the Children’s Hands on Museum of NWIL for our donation and
that we are now recognized as a Founder.

Door prize tickets were given out to all present. After the luncheon we will draw numbers for the
winners. Thanks to those who donated prizes.

Letters were sent out to all SOAR members regarding the Asbestos testing. Fifty- one were returned
because we have no current address.

Todd Hastings announced that the plant is hiring.
We adjourned at 1:50 p.m. and enjoyed our potluck luncheon. Thanks to all who brought dishes.

Susan Walt,
Secretary



